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City of Jackson 
 
 
 

 

 
101 Court Street ● Jackson, Missouri  63755 ● Phone: (573) 243-3568 ● Fax: (573) 243-4588 ● city@jacksonmo.org ● 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
CC:  Jim Roach, City Administrator 
 
FROM: Anna Bergmark, City Engineer 
 
DATE:  February 15, 2022 
 
RE:  Temporary Closure of Cascade/Russell Street  
 
 
Staff would like to recommend the temporary closure of Cascade Drive and Russell 
Street during the construction of the Hubble Ford Bridge.  This closure would allow 
sufficient and safe space for staging of materials and equipment.  The closure would be 
from the bottom of the Russell Street hill to just west of Toboggan Hill.  See the attached 
map for the maximum space being requested.  Staff is working with the Parks 
Department and the Park Board to minimize the impacts.     


